
800 Wayne Avenue, Chambersburg, PA  (717) 263-4444  Mailing Address: P.O. Box 778, Chambersburg, PA  17201-0778 

Subject: Helping you navigate through the COVID-19 pandemic

Dear Member,
As your trusted financial partner, Patriot’s goal is to keep you informed about member 
service options as well as tools and resources to help you navigate through challenging 
times like these.  

We’re here to help – The effects of COVID-19 continue to spread quickly across the 
area, nation and worldwide, and we recognize this is having a very real impact on the 
finances of our members. If you're facing financial hardship due to an interruption in 
your income, we will work with you to ease the burden of your Patriot loan payments. 
Please contact our member services Contact Center at (888) 777-9982 during regular 
hours for support - during certain periods, telephone hold times are running longer than 
normal - we will do our best to take your call as quickly as possible.

Practice social distancing – We encourage you to utilize ‘contactless’ services like 
Patriot Mobile and eBranch to view transactions, check balances, make payments and 
transfers, and more. Mobile users can also deposit checks and manage their debit/credit 
cards.  Additionally Visa® debit and credit cards are great options for making 
transactions without the need for cash. 

Be safe – While our branch lobbies are temporarily closed and members are served by 
drive-up only, we understand that not all transactions (for example, accessing a safe 
deposit box) can be handled through the drive-up window or ‘contactless’ service 
channels like Patriot Mobile, eBranch, or the Contact Center.  Please consider using a 
Patriot ATM or surcharge-free ATM location for cash needs. Members requiring ‘in-
person’ services can schedule an appointment – visit us at: https://www.patriotfcu.org/
appointments/ and call the nearest branch to arrange an appointment. 

Stay tuned – Pandemic viruses aren’t new. We’ve seen them before; and together we’ll 
get through these challenging times. Watch for additional updates via email, and social 
media, as well as our website:  https://www.patriotfcu.org/covid-19-update/ and for 
more information look to our monthly newsletter and Learning Center blog.

Sincerely,
Patriot Federal Credit Union

https://www.patriotfcu.org/covid-19-update/

